
Distinguished Service Award—Prof. Chuck Hobby 

Be It Resolved that The Faculty Senate of the University of Alabama remembers with 
affection and gratitude, Dr. Chuck Hobby, and honors his memory with this 
Distinguished Service Award. Professor Hobby's extraordinary devotion to The 
University of Alabama and its faculty, his deep understanding and commitment to the 
principles of faculty governance, his loving mentoring of younger faculty, his clarity 
and elegance of expression, and his warmth, humor and personal grace, merit our 
deepest respect and highest commendation. 

 

 

Adopted by the Senate August 29 2000. 


